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Media Note 
 

Fire safety week observance at SVPI airport 
 
Ahmedabad, April 20, 2023:  Sardar Vallabhbhai Patel International Airport 
started one-week observance of fire service week with multiple activities to bring 
awareness to passengers and stakeholders. As a committed airport operator, the 
week is not the only time when safety training is conducted for teams. Multiple 
activities are carried out at the airport during this week. 
 
Over the last year, more than 330 airport community members from security, 
medical, customer service, construction, and many other departments 
participated in the intensive training program. Over the last two days, more than 
150 team members were given basic fire safety training to handle fire 
emergencies. Three hours of training conducted at the fire station once every 
week included training on the basics of fire safety, first aid, and operation of 
different fire equipment in times of emergency. At SVPIA, the teams encourage 
employees to share good practices, have them promoted and emulated wherever 
possible, while partnerships are forged to accelerate progress towards building an 
enhanced culture of prevention. Therefore by acting together, we become better 
equipped to face future crises and the many changes ahead in the future of work. 
 
As a part of going week, a two days training program was conducted on Monday 
and Tuesday for different team members. Furthermore, a fire equipment 
demonstration and other activities will be carried out to bring awareness. A selfie 
point is also set up for passengers, with fire equipment displayed inside the 
terminal. 
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